
Town of Harwich Trail Committee Minutes 

January 27, 2017 

Present at Texeira Conservation area:  D. Callaghan, M. Cushing, E. Dubuque, R. Rich, G. Schumann, A. 

Usowski, Americorps volunteers. 

Absent:   A. Peterson,  R. Saulnier, W. Stone 

Trails Committee met Amy and Americorps volunteers at Texeira.  After a brief overview of the area and 

a description of the task at hand, Amy divided the group into three teams.  One team was sent south to 

eliminate the stairs and railing.  The other two started clearing the replacement  next trail from each end 

and met in the middle.  Once that was completed, our committee departed and the volunteers 

continued to clear Russian olives, broken limbs and other debris from the east side of the main the 

pathway and the parking lot area.  A small team returned later in the day to clear two large limbs which 

had bisected the trail leading out to Oak Street.   

The highway department was asked to remove the debris including the remains of the old kiosk. 

Thank you all for your fine, efficient and hard work.  The property looks wonderfully well cared for and 

very inviting.   

NEXT TRAIL  COMMITTEE MEETING POSTPONED UNTIL FEBRUARY 23 AT 3:45 IN THE LIBRARY AT TOWN 

HALL.   

We hope to introduce our new member, James Walpole. 

Gerie Schumann, Clerk 

 


